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We are a good school in all areas 

“The school’s work to promote pupils’ personal development and welfare is Outstanding” 

21st April 2023 

 
 
Dear parents, 
 
We are very excited to be able to introduce the OPAL Primary Programme to parents on the Friday 28th 
April 2023. 
 
You are invited to come for the afternoon to play with your child/children in the school grounds. We will 
be making dens, dressing up, making up imaginative stories, playing with sand and much more. 
 
Please indicate by completing this quick form if you are able to attend 
https://forms.office.com/e/xaL2HbPZiT  
Please could you complete this by Wednesday 26th April 2023 
 
We are really excited about this project and hope that you will support us in our efforts to improve 
playtime for all our children! 
 
If possible, please bring a loose part donation to help with den making, for instance: a tyre (washed), 
clean wood (no nails), tarp, plastic pipe (no sharp edges), plastic crates (no sharp broken bits). We are 
also always looking for ride-on toys, scooters, old suitcases and anything from the loose parts list sent 
out previously. 
 
Bring any donations to the school hall.  Items will all be checked before going onto the playground. 
 
Schedule: 
1.50pm              Arrive  
2pm – 2.30pm   Talk on the OPAL Primary Programme by our OPAL mentor  
2.30pm  Children arrive on the playground 
2.35pm – 3.20pm Free play session with children   
 
Please dress for all weathers and for play! 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mrs Britton 
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